
 

   
 

 

Marie Della Mattia and Paul Kariya have been appointed by Order in Council, as directors to 
the Authority Board, replacing David Levi and Jessica Bowering, whose maximum terms 
were reached on April 1st, 2025.  
 
Marie brings over four decades of experience leading public and private sector organizations. 
She has advised a wide range of clients—from governments to non-profits and businesses—
offering strategic and communications expertise and is widely respected for her leadership 
and facilitation skills. 
 
Paul joins the Authority with more than 35 years of experience in leadership roles across the 
private, public, and not-for-profit sectors. His deep knowledge of coastal communities, clean 
energy, and reconciliation will bring important insight to the Authority Board. 
 
 
 
 
Contact: 
info@bcferryauthority.com 


